
 

 
BULLETIN ALERT 

THIS WEDNESDAY 3RD FEBRUARY 
TEMPORARY CHANGE IN MMRA TRUCKING ROUTE 

 
MMRA TRUCKS WILL BE USING DOMAIN ROAD- PARK STREET- TOORAK ROAD WEST ROUTE 

 

The City of Melbourne has advised that Linlithgow Avenue will be closed on 
Wednesday 3rd February (This Wednesday) for a fun-run around the Tan, from 
6am through to around 10pm at night.   
As a result of the closure, MMRA trucks will use their secondary route along 
Domain Road, turning right onto Park Street and down Toorak Road West  
MMRA advises as soon as Linlithgow Avenue is re-opened by CoM, trucks will 
revert back to the normal route of using Linlithgow Avenue 
Flyers have apparently been sent to the local community!!!  
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